
From: Pam Fusco
To: Monroe, Pamela
Subject: Oppose the Northern Pass
Date: Friday, December 22, 2017 12:54:06 PM

Pam Fusco
17 Inca Dr
Nashua, NH 03063

December 22, 2017

Dear Pamela Monroe,

Keep the Northern Pass out of New Hampshire! The destruction of irreplaceable beauty, our people's
personal property values, and our tourism income far outweigh the limited and temporary benefits of
the Northern Pass. Once these critical areas are destroyed, they will be gone forever. Let our state
demonstrate it's commitment to it's citizens and fight against the political and corporate powers whose
only stake is in their profits.

Sincerely,
Pam Fusco
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